
Margit Aramburu 

I have served on the CSA3 Board since our last election in 2019.  I feel my experience on the Board will 

be helpful and am interested in serving one additional term.  I have volunteered to prepare agendas for 

the meetings and help run the monthly meetings. 

My husband and I moved to Seascape in 2005.  I am a retired land use planned.  I served on a 

neighborhood board in Palo Alto and on City board in Tiburon.  I worked on the plan to renovate 

Seascape Park including research of archived files, viewing plans and documents, and working with Parks 

Commissioner, County Supervisor, and County staff.  I served on the Friends of Santa Cruz County Parks 

for several years. 

I am committed to volunteering my time and efforts to seeing our neighborhood reach its potential and 

hope to continue on the CSA3 Board. 

 


